
 Invitation to the International Members Forum

On November 2, 2024 from 15:00 to 19:00 

(Central European Time) via Zoom

Anthroposophy is  present  in  many cultures  and countries.  Members,  like  us,  of  the General  Anthroposophic 
Society  or  its  country  organizations  are  striving  to  contribute  towards  a  humane  world  by  means  of  
Anthroposophy, facing various obstacles. Therefore we propose the following questions for our first International 
Member Forum:

Current situation

1-How do you see the current situation of the GAS (General Anthroposophical Society) and what are the burning 
issues for Anthroposophy or the Anthroposophical Society in your country?

Tasks

2-Which tasks and concrete actions arise from this assessment of the current situation for the Anthroposophical 
Society as a whole and in the different countries (in the periphery and in the center)? 

3-What are three main tasks that you see? Where do you want to be active and engaged?

Original intention

4-What task was the Anthroposophical Society given by Rudolf Steiner at its foundation? Where do we stand in  
relation to this task today? What responsibilities arise for us as members of the Anthroposophical Society to help 
the Society fulfill its task?

5-Given the fact that the current statutes of the General Anthroposophical Society are not those created by Rudolf 
Steiner at the Christmas Conference of 1923, but rather those of the company that built the second Goetheanum 
(the  “Bauverein”),  which in  1925 was  renamed “General  Anthroposophical  Society,”  how do you think this 
situation has been affecting the Anthroposophical Movement during the last 99 years?1 

• We invite you to this online forum to create a mutual understanding of issues and tasks, and in doing so bring 
periphery and center into relation with each other.

• Do we see similar patterns around the world? Or do certain locations have specific challenges and opportunities?

The forum is organized by members from at least ten countries. You can experience the multitude of perspectives  
in the variety of questions above. We, as an organization-group have a connection to the Member Forums that take 
place in Dornach (Switzerland) and want to do something similar but at an international level. 

For more information please visit https://initiative-memberforums-worldwide.cl/nov2024

1 Attached you find an Article with information about this issue. Further information is provided on our website: 
https://initiative-memberforums-worldwide.cl/ 
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